
 

   BIRLA PUBLIC SCHOOL GANGANAGAR 
(A UNIT OF BIRLA EDUCATION TRUST PILANI) 

                                                       (A step ahead……) 

 

“Step into the halls of education with renewed enthusiasm, as we open our 

arms to welcome you back from the warm embrace of summer. Let the 

adventure of learning begin!” 
 

Dear Students, 

 

Warm greetings and a big, hearty welcome back to each and every one of you! We hope 

this circular finds you refreshed, rejuvenated, and brimming with delightful summer 

memories. The school gates have eagerly swung open once again, awaiting your return on 

July 3, 2023. 

 

As the summer sun bids farewell, The school eagerly awaits the joyous sound of your 

laughter echoing through the hallways once again. Each one of you brings a unique sparkle 

to our school, and your presence makes it a vibrant and inspiring place. 

 

The corridors may have been quiet without your infectious energy, but now it's time to 

unlock the doors, awaken the classrooms, and create a symphony of learning and growth. 

Together, we will embark on a journey filled with endless possibilities, where curiosity will 

be nurtured, dreams will be cherished, and success will be celebrated. 

 

The school is awaiting to see your smiling faces on July 3, 2023, the school doors are open 

wide, ready to welcome you back with open arms. 

 

Until then, enjoy the final days of your summer break, recharge your spirits, and let your 

imagination soar. The new academic year awaits, filled with countless opportunities for you 

to shine brightly and leave your mark on the world. 

 

Note-  

• The dispersal time after the summer breaks will be as follows: 

o Classes Nursery, LKG, and UKG: 8:30 am to 12:00 noon 

o Classes I to XI: 8:30 am to 2:30 pm 

• Buses will resume their regular schedule as it was before the summer breaks. Please 

refer to the previous bus timings for your route and be ready at your designated bus 

stop at the usual time. 

• Private students are required to report to school before 8:25 am. Please make sure 

you arrive on time to avoid any inconvenience. 

• For any inquiries regarding the buses or concerns, please contact Mr. Sandeep. 

8854091540 

 

Regards  

BPSG 
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